
E D M O N T O N P U B L I C S C H O O L S  
 
September 13, 2005 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees  
 
FROM:  Trustee D. Colburn, Evaluation of Superintendent of Schools Committee  

Trustee G. Gibeault, Evaluation of Superintendent of Schools Committee  
Trustee D. Williams, Chairman Evaluation of Superintendent of Schools 
Committee  

 
SUBJECT: Evaluation of the Superintendent of Schools 

 
INFORMATION  

 
A verbal report will be provided by the Evaluation of the Superintendent of Schools 
Committee at the September 13, 2005 board meeting with respect to the results of the 
evaluation of the superintendent of schools.  
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